
 

 

 

 

 

 

INITIAL NOTICE  

 

 

C5 IT SERVICES (JERSEY) LIMITED 

Licence Renewal in Jersey 
 

 

Following an application from C5 IT Services (Jersey) Limited, the Jersey Competition Regulatory 

Authority (JCRA) proposes to exercise its powers under the Telecommunications (Jersey) Law 2002 

and renew a Class I Telecommunications Licence to C5 IT Services (Jersey) Limited for a period of 15 

years.  

 

The Licence was originally issued to C5 Alliance Limited, and transferred to BDO Group Limited in 2018. 

The renewal will be in the name C5 IT Services (Jersey) Limited. 

 

Written representations or objections to this proposed decision may be made to the JCRA, by email 

to info@cicra.je or by post to: 2nd Floor, Salisbury House, 1 – 9 Union Street, St Helier, Jersey, JE2 3RF. 

 

In the absence of any substantive responses, this proposed decision will take effect from 19 December 

2019. 

 

A copy of the Licence is available for review on the JCRA website (www.cicra.je) or at the JCRA offices. 
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